
Hello! My name is Ms. Walmsley and I am going to be your 4th grade 
teacher this year! I am so excited to learn and grow together. 4th grade is full
of so many fun and interesting topics! I have been a substitute teacher in 
Central Bucks for 2 years. I’ve had the absolute pleasure of teaching both 4th

and 1st grades during that time. I am a graduate of East Stroudsburg University 
and graduated with a degree in Elementary Education. When I am not teaching, 
I am watching the Eagles with my family or playing with my cat! I cannot wait 
to meet you and learn all about you! Enjoy the rest of your summer! The first day of 
school is Tuesday, September 8. Please know that the Fourth Grade Back to School Night 
will be Tuesday, September 15 at 7pm. Enjoy your summer and I’ll see you (on Teams) 
soon!

My favorites My family
Drink: Iced Tea
Food: Any Kind of Pasta
Stores: Target
Hobbies: Being with my 
family and reading
Book: Tiger Rising by Kate 
DiCamillo
Season: Fall What are some of your 

favorites?

Ms. Walmsley


